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MINUTES OF THE WOOLPIT PARISH COUNCIL PLANNING MEET9ING HELD ON 
MONDAY 30 MARCH 2009 AT 7.30 P.M. IN WOOLPIT INSTITUTE  
 

Present: Mr Wiley (Chairman), Mrs Cook, Mr Guyler, Mrs Parker, Rev Farrell, Mr 
Lomax and 2 members of the public. 
 

1. Apologies for absence were received from Mr Howard, Mr George and Mr 
Melvin. 
 

2. To receive declarations of interest. There were none. 
 

3. Planning 

0487/09 Erection of two storey front, rear and single storey first floor extensions. 
Swan Lake, Old Stowmarket Road – support. 

0566/09 Change of use of a residential dwelling to tea rooms (A3 use). Woolpit 
Institute, The Street – support. 
 

4. To approve accounts for payment. 
Mrs P Fuller £1235.37 overtime 2008, final salary increase 2008/9 and expenses 
January-March 2009; HM Revenue & Customs £448.03 January-March payment; 
Suffolk County Council £483.72 March pension payment; KDS Print £213.00 Woolpit 
Diary February/March. 
 
It was brought to Cllrs attention that Royal Mail have moved the sorting of post from 
Woolpit to Bury St Edmunds. The Clerk will contact Mr Peek for details and this will 
be an agenda item at the next meeting. 
 
Rev Farrell attended the Lawn Farm Quarry site meeting and advised of our 
concerns regarding HGV traffic from the site using Heath Road to access the A14. 
 
Mr Lomax asked that parking on Heath Road and Steeles Road for collection of 
school children be out on the next agenda. 
 

5. Date of next Parish Council Meeting – Monday 18 May 2009 at 7.30 pm. 
Noted. 
 
The meeting closed at 8.02 p.m. 
 
     Signed………………………………………… 
 
     Dated…………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 

 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 


